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The Last Lap with Chris Lafferty Moving Forward

July 8, 2011

(Charlotte, NC) - Production of The Last Lap with Chris Lafferty continues to move forward.  While an official release date hasn't been announced, several shows have been filmed.

Previews are due to be released in the coming weeks!

Some of the guests that have appeared on the show include NASCAR drivers Carl Long, Rick Crawford, and Ron Hornaday; along with various musical guests.  More information is coming soon on additional live filming dates. Stay tuned!

Youtube Video: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wbwTJyz4YZg&feature=related

